Bleasby Playgroup has had a year of growth, and not just the little ones. It's been a pleasure
to welcome new faces to our sessions, we’re regularly getting 8-10 families, sometimes with
multiple children.

We've also attracted a thriving community of grand parents that enjoy bringing their
grandchildren, some bring children that live in Bleasby others are bringing children that visit
them in Bleasby, one even travels from Middlesbrough each week!

It's a great place to enjoy a warm cup of tea, and get to know the community more, often
meeting other families who will go to school together. There’s now a team of four of us whom
take it in turns each week to open up, set up toys and prepare the snacks. We've got a
working group planned to have a good spring clean of all the toys/equipment.

On behalf of playgroup we would very much like to thank the Village Hall committee who
continue to support us, storing our toys and equipment and helping us out when our
numbers are lower than we’d like.

Anyone from the community is welcome to come along on a Monday morning,
from 9:15am in term time.



